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STUDENT CODE OF CONDUCT

The Clay Art Guild of the Hamptons, Inc. is a non-profit creative community devoted to teaching
clay art, exhibiting clay art and providing an environment for the enrichment of clay artists.

Please read fully, sign and return to either your instructor or Donna.

DEAR STUDENTS and MEMBERS:

Our studios and Guild are managed by a group of volunteers. We are all passionate about our work
with clay and love to share it with our community.

Please be mindful of this while working at both the Mill and the Square. Also, our studios exist on an
honor system, we want to keep it that way. If we find that you do not honor it, you will be asked to
leave the guild.

By signing this document, you are also acknowledging the guild is a happy place.

Therefore we clean up our work areas, leave equipment as we found it if not better, calculate and pay
for our own hours, firing fees, clay etc.

We have zero tolerance for lack of respect to others, including but not limited to talking over
teachers, racism, anger, theft, disrespecting the supplies and the equipment etc. Instead, we as a
creative space, assist one another in becoming better potters, sculptors and artist.

We strive to be the place where everyone wants to create!

Thank you for your cooperation! Happy Potting!

CASH Board of Directors

Please sign here




